
13. QUESTIONS WITHOUT NOTICE 

13.1 Questions Without Notice   
 
1. Councillor Greiss advised that he recently attended the Police Officer of the Year 2013 

Awards and noted that a number of Police Officers from the Macquarie Fields and 
Campbelltown Local Area Commands were nominated and received Awards. Councillor 
Greiss asked Her Worship the Mayor if she would consider writing to all the nominees and 
winners congratulating them on their achievements.  

 
Her Worship the Mayor indicated that she would be happy to write the letters as 
suggested.   

 
2. Councillor Glynn noted that he recently attended the 9th annual Midnight Basketball 

Grand Finals and congratulated all those involved in running such a successful event. 
 
3. Councillor Lake congratulated Her Worship the Mayor on the outstanding success of the 

Mayor's Charity Race Night recently held at Tabcorp Menangle Park.  
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